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July 29, 1985

TO: DEP K

FROM: Bobbi Hahn, Executive Director t,
Historic Preservation Commission v

SUBJECT: Addition to garage,
11204 Kenilworth Avenue, Garrett Park

I have reviewed the application of C.H. & D.H.
Unterman to put an addition on a rear garage at the above
address which is located within the Atlas historic district of
Garrett Park (#30/13). As the garage is of recent construction
and the addition is compatible to it, it is my determination
that the work will not substantially alter the exterior
features of an historic resource or the historic district in
which it is located. We therefore have no objection to the
issuance of a permit for the work.
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